Other Important Information

New Teacher
[bookmark: _GoBack]We are delighted to have our new Senior Room teacher and Deputy Principal Ms. Adrienne Nugent join our school. We wish her the very best in her teaching career in our school.

New Students
We would like to extend a warm welcome to all the new students in our school. Starting in Junior Infants we have Golden, In Senior Infants we have Jessica, in 2nd class we have Blessen, in 4th class we have Godknows and in 6th we have Isiah and Esta. We wish them all the best on their journeys through our school. We know they are going to be brilliant bunch!!

Enrolment September 2023 is open
Please make contact with the office if you have a child or know of a child that would like to enrol and we will then send you out an Enrolment Form.

Transport to sports activities
Again this year we will be asking parents to help with transport to the above activities. We would like to pay as special thanks all parents and staff who have helped us in the past, without your help we wouldn’t be able to partake in these activities.

	Notable Dates

Upcoming School Closures
Mon 6th February (St Brigids day)
Thurs & Fri 16th &17th of Feb (Midterm)
Thurs 16th March - Language Planning Day
Fri 17th of March (St, Patricks)
Half day Fri 31st March (Easter Holidays - 2 weeks)

Féile na hÍnse – 2-9ú lá Márta.



